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Opposition to Rebuild the Redonod Beach Power Plant

Ms. Kelly, 
I was told you needed to hear from Redondo residents that are opposed to rebuilding the Redondo Beach power 
station. I am one of them. I live less thean1 mile from the location and the biggest issue is the amount of particulates 
that will end up in the air once the new power station is up and running. Currently the duty cycle of the plant is not 
that heavy so the actual amount of polution is very heavy when used but overall not too bad. Since the new plant will 
be used more often than the current plant we end up with more polution even though it is a cleaner burning plant. I 
also don't belive that there is a real need to rebuild this plant in such prime realestate. This is our water front and 
should not house a power plant. I am really opposed to this rebuilding of the AES Plant in Redondo so is my wife 
and daughter (13 yrs) who has been picketing with us each time there is an organized ralley. Please consider that 
there may not be a need for this particular plant in Redondo Beach since there are several others coming on line in 
the next 10 years or so near by. 

Sincerely, 
Richard C. Banz 
1101 Goodman Ave. 
Redondo Beach CA 90278 
richardbanz@yahoo.com 
310-463-9828
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